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Hagel Announces Fewer Furlough 
Days for DoD Civilian Employees
American Forces Press Service

After weeks of review, Defense Secretary Chuck 
Hagel has concluded budget cuts will require 
most of the department’s civilian employees 

to be furloughed beginning in July, but that because of 
other efforts to deal with the shortfall, only half of the 22 
days originally envisioned as temporary layoffs will now 
be necessary.

During a town hall meeting today at the Mark Center 
in Alexandria, Va., Hagel told Defense Department 
employees that most will be required to take 11 furlough 

days beginning July 8, one per pay period, through the 
end of the fiscal year, Sept. 30, 2013.

Hagel noted that when he took the oath of office less 
than three months ago, post-sequester plans called for 22 
furlough days. Congress allowed the department to shift 
or reprogram some funds in March that cut that num-
ber to 14. Now, he said, as maintenance, training, flying 
hours and ship deployments are increasingly affected, he 
had no choice but to authorize the furloughs.

Read more 
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